
To whom it may concern. 
 
Dr. Harris and his staff at California Hernia Specialists provided inguinal hernia surgery 
repair services for me just over 3 weeks ago.  Every aspect of their service was 
impeccable.  On very short notice they were able to schedule my consultation and 
surgery, and even arranged a highly discounted rate for my stay at a four star hotel right 
around the corner, adding yet another level of comfort and convenience to the experience.   
 
When I met with Dr. Harris, I found him to be extremely knowledgeable, taking the time 
to clearly explain everything I needed to know, and leaving me feeling assured of a 
successful outcome.  I knew I had found the best possible surgeon for my hernia repair. 
 
Dr. Harris, his anesthesiologist, and assistants provided an amazingly quick and 
comfortable experience for the surgery.  I was released and walked out just 4 hours from 
the time I walked in.  My injury, actually 3 separate significant injuries, were all 
corrected in this one procedure and at the same flat rate originally quoted.   
 
Living in SW Oregon, my health care options are limited to a system that could neither 
provide a true specialist, nor a quote of less than $18,000+.  Additionally, I am self-pay 
(no insurance) and cannot afford to waste money.  Dr. Harris charged under $4,000 for 
everything, his fee, the surgical center, anesthesiologist and assistants, less than the 
deductible on most health insurance policies, and still provided the finest quality care.  I 
truly believe it is Dr. Harris’ business model that is the answer to the future health care of 
this country, not mandated insurance supporting a system that is out of control in both 
cost and quality. 
 
It feels wonderful to know my injuries were repaired and to enjoy normal activity and a 
healthy lifestyle once again.   
 
Dr. Harris, thank you to you and your staff for the amazing service and skill you provided 
me when I needed it the most. 
 
Best always, 
 
Dana O. 
Gold Beach Oregon   
 
 
 
 


